
Margaret Thomas 
 

Hello everyone. I joined OSWGA a couple of years ago. I first played in your 
tournaments as a guest, then joined the following year. I enjoy your group and 

everything you do to promote women’s golf. I know how difficult it is to run a smaller 
organization, and the work often falls on just a few people. I’ve served on several 
boards for nonprofit organizations and enjoy volunteering. If I can give back to the 

organization, I am happy to do so.  


